
Winter Break Reminder 

Dear Community Members, 

As we approach the winter season, we want to remind everyone that our winter break will begin 

on [Start Date] and will conclude on [End Date]. This is a perfect time to spend with family 

and friends, recharge, and enjoy the beauty of the season. 

Please take note of the following important dates: 

• Last day of classes: [Last Day Date] 

• Return to classes: [Return Date] 

During this break, we encourage everyone to reflect, relax, and participate in community events. 

Stay safe and warm! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community or Organization Name] 


